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With COVID-19 now endemic in the global population, this is an essential reference
for anybody working in sport, from students and researchers to managers,
policymakers and development officers.
Consultants & Consulting Organizations Directory Cengage Gale 2009-05-08
The COVID-19 Pandemic, India and the World Rajib Bhattacharyya 2021-09-30 This
book analyses the economic and social impact of the Covid-19 crisis with special
focus on India. It examines the economic disruption caused by the pandemic, policy
responses to it and the prospect of a severe global recession. It also covers how
the pandemic has contributed to considerable suffering among the masses and
affected socio-cultural relationships, behavioural patterns and psychological
attitudes governing human interaction. A topical and timely collection on the
pandemic, the essays in the volume discuss several key themes which include, · The
Corona pandemic and the changing global economy; growth, trade and macroeconomic
recovery; · Public health and policy failures; appropriate policy response; ·
Impact on education; guidelines for the future; · Idea of economic herd immunity;
impact of India’s lockdown, crisis of the migrant labourers; · Impact on
agriculture, industry, firms, households and the informal sector; · Implications
of digital technology for production, labour and labour relations; · Violence
amidst the virus; Covid 19 and Hindu- Muslim conflict in India, domestic violence,
questions of occupation, identity, gender and vulnerability; · De-globalisation
and environmental challenges in the post-Covid era. Engagingly written, this
comprehensive volume compiles original research by leading economists from India
and abroad. It will be useful for scholars and researchers of economics, of the
Indian economy, development economics, development studies, labour studies, public
policy, public administration, governance, sociology and political economy.
Special Report: Saudi Arabian Leadership Through COVID-19 Peter Howson This
publication was compiled over the course of several months of interviews in Saudi
Arabia after the COVID-19 outbreak. The pace of internal reform in the Kingdom has
been significant over the past three-five years, and in many cases the old, lowtech, and sclerotic public service that had so long been a feature of Saudi Arabia
was vastly changed when the pandemic arrived in Riyadh. Nonetheless, this virus
has challenged the modernizing bureaucracy in the desert at a magnitude that no
other event, be it war or reform, has even come close to doing.
Older Adults and COVID-19 Edward Alan Miller 2021-05-13 The COVID-19 pandemic has
impacted the lives of people throughout the world, either directly, due to
exposure to the virus, or indirectly, due to measures taken to mitigate the virus’
effects. Older adults have been particularly hard hit, dying in disproportionately
higher numbers, especially in long-term care facilities. Local, regional, and
national government actions taken to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 have thus
served, in part, to shield older adults from the virus, though not without adverse
side effects, including increased social isolation, enhanced economic risk,
revealed ageism, delayed medical treatment, and challenges getting basic needs
met. This book explores the myriad ways in which the COVID-19 pandemic has
affected older adults and their families, caregivers, and communities. It proposes
policies and strategies for protecting and improving the lives of older people
during the pandemic. It draws lessons for aging policy and practice more
generally, given underlying challenges brought to the fore by government,
provider, community, and individual responses to the pandemic. This book was
originally published as a special issue of the Journal of Aging & Social Policy.
Clinical Synopsis of COVID-19 Hemanshu Prabhakar 2020-10-05 Corona virus disease
or COVID-19 or SARS-CoV-2 infection is the latest pandemic that has affected
humans globally. The disease has manifested itself in several forms and is now the
focus of research worldwide. This book covers all the clinical aspects of the
novel corona virus disease, COVID-19, which is one of the most contagious diseases
ever known. It includes topics related to basic sciences, such as the virology and
pathophysiology of the SARS-CoV-2 disease. It includes chapters related to
symptomatology of the disease and making diagnosis, preparation of the health care
workers to deal with this global pandemic. The book includes chapters on
anesthetic and intensive care management of COVID-19 disease victims as these
topics are of vast importance. Additionally, it includes a chapter giving insight
in to the ethical aspects of the issues raised regarding disposal of bodies of the
victims, as this pandemic has taken many lives across the world. It includes a
chapter on special considerations to patient population such as geriatrics,
pediatrics and pregnant women. The book serves as a useful resource for
practitioners and clinicians in any field of medicine. It is also relevant for
residents, trainees, fellows pursuing their courses in emergency medicine,
anesthesia and critical care as well as postgraduates and even undergraduates. The
book will serve as a ready-reckoner and useful guide for physicians from varied
specialties during their clinical practice.
The Future of Service Post-COVID-19 Pandemic, Volume 1 Jungwoo Lee 2021-02-08 This
open access book is geared towards providing insights and stimulating new thinking
about the changing nature of services, service work and workers, and service
experiences during and after the COVID-19 pandemic in 2020, particularly focusing
on digital service technology. This book serves as a useful resource for business
practitioners and academics in the areas of service and human resource management.
Each chapter deals with specific current issues within these industries due to
COVID-19 and issues that will come up post-pandemic. As COVID-19 is expected
introduce novel methods to the service sector, such as untact service,
telecommuting, alternative work arrangements, job crafting, and new work skills,
digital technology is becoming more important than ever before. This books
provides a range of examples and cases to elaborate on the effective application
of digital service technology in order for businesses to stay relevant in the
current climate.
The Consequences of COVID-19 on the Mental Well-being of Parents, Children and
Adolescents Emma Sorbring 2022-07-25
Impact of COVID-19 on human resources for health and policy response 2021-12-17 In
the International Year of Health and Care Workers (2021) and in an effort to
support countries in the design and implementation of strategies to address health
workers’ problems during COVID-19, WHO’s Health Workforce Department and PAHO Subregional Programme for South America supported the development and analysis of the
impact of COVID-19 on health workers and the policy responses via a number of
country case studies. This paper offers a systematization of the policies and
strategies adopted by the participating countries to face the challenges of the
COVID-19 pandemic on HRH from five South American country case studies: Bolivia
(Plurinational State of), Chile, Colombia, Ecuador and Peru. It looks at the
impact of COVID-19 on the health, occupational safety and working conditions of

Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19): The Mental Health, Resilience, and Communication
Resources for the Short- and Long-term Challenges Faced by Healthcare Workers
Andrew E. P. Mitchell 2022-05-05
The Kyoto Post-COVID Manifesto For Global Economics Stephen Hill
Handbook of Research on Strategies and Interventions to Mitigate COVID-19 Impact
on SMEs Baporikar, Neeta 2021-06-25 The COVID-19 pandemic has affected every
aspect of the modern world, and its impact is felt by all. The pandemic
particularly has had a large impact on businesses as they were forced to close,
supply chains were disrupted, and new health and safety precautions were adopted.
As such, many businesses, especially small businesses, were faced with losses they
could not afford. Governments and stakeholders across the world have thus needed
to formulate various strategies and interventions to mitigate the negative
consequences of the COVID-19 pandemic, particularly as they relate to small- and
medium-sized enterprises (SMEs). The Handbook of Research on Strategies and
Interventions to Mitigate COVID-19 Impact on SMEs is a comprehensive reference
source that encapsulates the overall effect of COVID-19 on SMEs and a variety of
strategies to overcome the negative effects and create more sustainable policies
and organizations moving forward. The book offers a thorough overview of
interventions and tactics to help organizations, entrepreneurs, and institutions
of higher learning overcome the negative impact of COVID-19 while preparing
policies for a more effective post-pandemic world. Covering topics that include
sustainable practices for development, interventions to lessen the impact of
COVID-19, and psychological resilience for SME employees, this book is Ideal for
entrepreneurs, managers, executives, small businesses, family firms, academicians,
scholar-practitioners, policymakers, researchers, and students.
Economic Outlook for Southeast Asia, China and India 2021 Reallocating Resources
for Digitalisation OECD 2021-02-04 The 2021 edition of the Outlook addresses
reallocation of resources to digitalisation in response to COVID-19, with special
focuses on health, education and Industry 4.0. During the COVID-19 crisis,
digitalisation has proved critical to ensuring the continuity of essential
services.
Human Resource Management in a Post COVID-19 World Hermann Troger 2021-03-01 This
book presents a novel viewpoint in HR management: in addition to the macroeconomic
factors (demographic development, industry 4.0, digitization, etc.) and its micropolitical counterparts (shortage of skilled workers, an aging workforce, shortage
of MINTs), personnel policy in the highly developed economic regions of the world
can increasingly be seen from the third point of view, which is the egoperspective. The complexity of the economic world 4.0 is manifesting itself for
the employees in a working world of unlimited possibilities, offering almost
limitless freedom of choice, especially for younger people. Due to this shift in
the balance of power, the influence of the employers decreases and is often
reduced to countering the pronounced self-confidence of the employees in asserting
their expectations with corresponding company incentives. The author emphasizes
that dealing with the challenges of this extremely fragile world of work currently exacerbated by the COVID-19 pandemic - must by no means be left solely
in the hands of overburdened personnel managers. The contribution of the line
manager or direct superior is becoming increasingly important. And it is only
through close and clearly defined cooperation between the two that the opportunity
for effective human resources management lies. This book aims to illustrate this
process of division of labor in the individual phases of personnel management.
Unconventional Water Resources Manzoor Qadir
Digital Innovation for Healthcare in COVID-19 Pandemic: Strategies and Solutions
Patricia Ordóñez de Pablos 2022-03-25 Digital Innovation for Healthcare in
COVID-19 Pandemic: Strategies and Solutions provides comprehensive knowledge and
insights on the application of information technologies in the healthcare sector,
sharing experiences from leading researchers and academics from around the world.
The book presents innovative ideas, solutions and examples to deal with one of the
major challenges of the world, a global problem with health, economic and
political dimensions. Advanced information technologies can play a key role in
solving problems generated by the COVID-19 outbreak. The book addresses how
science, technology and innovation can provide advances and solutions to new
global health challenges. This is a valuable resource for researchers, clinicians,
healthcare workers, policymakers and members of the biomedical field who are
interested in learning how digital technologies can help us avoid and solve global
disease dissemination. Presents real-world cases with experiences of applications
of healthcare solutions during the pandemic of COVID-19 Discusses new approaches,
theories and tools developed during an unprecedented health situation and how they
can be used afterwards Encompasses information on preparedness for future
outbreaks to make less costly and more effective healthcare responses to crises
Future of Work and Business in Covid-19 Era Rabi Narayan Subudhi This proceedings
volume explores the disruptive effect of COVID19 pandemic on business leaders and
managers. It covers the sweeping changes experienced by all sectors of work and
business along with core functional verticals. As organizations institutionalize
lessons learned through trial and error, an effort is required to document these
efforts. The volume is an amalgamation of papers presented papers at the
International Management Conference, 2021 hosted at KIIT University, India in
February 2021. The thrust of this conference was to gather a holistic picture of
the lessons derived during the pandemic hardship. Selected papers provide readers
with an idea of the new normal in various domains of management across industries
and organizations. Research papers, from each functional areas of business
management, give focus on experiences and best practices.
Routledge Handbook of Sport and COVID-19 Stephen Frawley 2022-08-24 This book
examines the initial impact of the coronavirus pandemic on global sport and the
varying consequences of the sport shutdown on all levels of society. It also
considers the many lessons that have been learnt so that sport stakeholders can
successfully adjust and operate under the "new normal." Featuring authors, cases
and examples from around the world, the book explores the impact of COVID-19 on
sport at all levels, from community sport – where local clubs, gyms and
development programmes had to find ways to survive with pitches closed and
projects cancelled – to the major professional sport leagues and sport megaevents, with events postponed and teams playing in empty stadia. It considers the
economic, social and developmental impacts of the pandemic, including physical,
mental and social wellbeing, and looks at how key professional and community sport
organizations have reacted to the crisis, reflecting on the lessons learnt and
preparations for future pandemics and challenges of similar size and significance.
resource-solutions-corona
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the HWF and on the strategies and mechanisms used by these countries to increase,
maintain and protect human resources for health (HRH), in terms of their
availability, training, protection, welfare, remuneration and financing. The
information and lessons learned contribute to providing evidence and align policy
priorities and objectives around the protection and care of the health workforce
of the countries in the region, and highlight the need to improve investment in
HRH as a priority strategy to strengthen resilience of health systems, ensuring
continuity, optimal functioning, access and adequate coverage to the whole
population. The target audience is health workers and policy makers.
Libraries, Digital Information, and COVID David Baker 2021-07-02 COVID-19 is
profoundly affecting the ways in which we live, learn, plan, and develop. What
does COVID-19 mean for the future of digital information use and delivery, and for
more traditional forms of library provision? Libraries, Digital Information, and
COVID gives immediate and long-term solutions for librarians responding to the
challenge of COVID-19. The book helps library leaders prepare for a post-COVID-19
world, giving guidance on developing sustainable solutions. The need for
sustainable digital access has now become acute, and while offering a physical
space will remain important, current events are likely to trigger a shift toward
off-site working and study, making online access to information more crucial.
Libraries have already been providing access to digital information as a premium
service. New forms and use of materials all serve to eliminate the need for direct
contact in a physical space. Such spaces will come to be predicated on evolving
systems of digital information, as critical needs are met by remote delivery of
goods and services. Intensified financial pressure will also shape the future,
with a reassessment of information and its commercial value. In response, there
will be a massification of provision through increased cooperation and
collaboration. These significant transitions are driving professionals to rethink
and question their identities, values, and purpose. This book responds to these
issues by examining the practicalities of running a library during and after the
pandemic, answering questions such as: What do we know so far? How are
institutions coping? Where are providers placing themselves on the digital/print
and the remote/face-to-face continuums? This edited volume gives analysis and
examples from around the globe on how libraries are managing to deliver access and
services during COVID-19. This practical and thoughtful book provides a framework
within which library directors and their staff can plan sustainable services and
collections for an uncertain future. Focuses on the immediate practicalities of
service provision under COVID-19 Considers longer-term strategic responses to
emerging challenges Identifies key concerns and problems for librarians and
library leaders Analyzes approaches to COVID-19 planning Presents and examines
exemplars of best practice from around the world Offers practical models and a
useful framework for the future
Educating Engineers for Future Industrial Revolutions Michael E. Auer 2021-03-11
This book contains papers in the fields of collaborative learning, new learning
models and applications, project-based learning, game-based education, educational
virtual environments, computer-aided language learning (CALL) and teaching best
practices. We are currently witnessing a significant transformation in the
development of education and especially post-secondary education. To face these
challenges, higher education has to find innovative ways to quickly respond to
these new needs. There is also pressure by the new situation in regard to the
Covid pandemic. These were the aims connected with the 23rd International
Conference on Interactive Collaborative Learning (ICL2020), which was held online
by University of Technology Tallinn, Estonia from 23 to 25 September 2020. Since
its beginning in 1998, this conference is devoted to new approaches in learning
with a focus on collaborative learning. Nowadays the ICL conferences are a forum
of the exchange of relevant trends and research results as well as the
presentation of practical experiences in Learning and Engineering Pedagogy. In
this way, we try to bridge the gap between ‘pure’ scientific research and the
everyday work of educators. Interested readership includes policymakers,
academics, educators, researchers in pedagogy and learning theory, school
teachers, learning industry, further and continuing education lecturers, etc.
Health Informatics and Technological Solutions for Coronavirus (COVID-19) Suman
Lata Tripathi 2021-04-14 This reference text presents statistical information,
causes and impacts of coronavirus on populations, economics, and environment. The
text includes machine learning and deep learning techniques to understand
exponential behavior as well as predicting the future reachability of the COVID-19
outbreak. It discusses important concepts including smart sensors for early stage
diagnosis, diagnosis of COVID-19 using low power IoT-enabled systems, biomedical
imaging and sensor fusion, and electronic solutions for diagnosis, monitoring, and
treatment of diseases. Aimed at graduate students and professionals in the field
of electrical engineering, electronics and communications engineering, biomedical
engineering and nanomaterials, this book discusses fundamental aspects and latest
research in the field of COVID-19 covers diagnostics techniques in detail provides
overview of the symptoms, preventions, and treatments related to COVID-19
discusses android-based mobile applications helpful in spreading awareness of
COVID-19
Intelligent Techniques for Efficient Use of Valuable Resources Larisa Ivascu
2022-08-01 The book aims at presenting a multidisciplinary view meant to
illustrate several significant efforts and results about the contribution of
information technologies to make available new resources and enable rationally
usage the existing ones in the context of the ever-growing trends to use ever more
resources. Authors from various countries have been invited to contribute so that
a rather broad and balanced image about the current trends and recent results
obtained could result. The proposed book addresses methodologies and information
technology-based tools and systems designed for the efficient use of diverse
resources such as manpower and human knowledge, natural resources including water,
raw materials and end of life products, financial assets, datasets, and even
cultural goods. The book is organized in ten chapters. It is intended to be
insightful for researchers, instructors, and planers from various domains. It can
also be used as an auxiliary material for postgraduate studies in applied
informatics, business administration, industrial engineering, engineering and
management, computer, and digital humanities.
Turnock's Public Health: What It Is and How It Works Guthrie S. Birkhead
2020-09-28 Using a straightforward systems approach, Turnock’s Public Health: What
It Is and How It Works explores the inner workings of the complex, modern U.S.
public health system—what it is, what it does, how it works, and why it is
important. Divided into two parts, Part I of the text focuses on the key elements
of public health practice in 21st Century America, while Part II offers case
studies designed to emphasize what public health is and how it works in practice.
Collectively, this text gives students an understanding of the key concepts
underlying public health as a system and social enterprise while enabling them to
practice their knowledge with real-life public health problems, programs, and
initiatives. The Seventh Edition introduces the concept of “Public Health 3.0”,
with its new set of recommendations for updated public health practice in the 21st
century and forms a unifying thread through the first six chapters of the book. A
new appendix addresses COVID-19.
The Science and Politics of Covid-19 Michel Claessens 2021-06-28 This book is a
fresh and readable account of the Covid-19 pandemic and how scientists and medical
doctors are helping governments to manage the crisis. The book contains interviews
and exchanges with dozens of scientists, doctors, experts, government
resource-solutions-corona

representatives, and journalists. Why do some of the most scientifically advanced
countries have the highest Covid-19 mortality? During the pandemic, the research
community has been at the heart of—and actor in—a global scandal. Why has science
failed? With the help of numerous testimonies from China, France, the UK and the
USA in particular, the book provides an insider’s view on this major crisis.
Although the governments of these countries based their Covid-19 strategy on
science, scientists failed to have a decisive influence on decision-makers—except
in China—, which created genuine “time bombs.” The accelerated development of
vaccines does not erase past months’ errors. The crisis led to the development of
“science politics” at an unprecedented rate. More worryingly, experts themselves
acknowledge that they did not rise to the challenge. Covid-19 also highlighted the
weakness of democratic regimes and the power of technocapitalism. Countries pulled
down their blinds, locked their doors, and promoted national approaches rather
than international cooperation. The author proposes to set up an international
framework on health risk to co-construct decision-making. He advocates political
distancing in order to put the basics first: develop science, fight ignorance.
Crowdsourcing during COVID-19 Carmen Bueno Muñoz 2022-02-22 Crowdsourcing is a
means by which public interest is sought and leveraged to achieve specific goals,
and this fascinating study highlights how the model has been used to challenge the
effects of the COVID-19 pandemic. The book investigates what factors have
encouraged the use of crowdsourcing during the pandemic, as well as those issues
which have restricted its use. It is illustrated with four detailed case studies,
covering the fields of education and health, demonstrating how crowdsourcing as a
means of crisis management has, ultimately, been used to influence and develop
public policy. A timely analysis of this emerging concept, the book will appeal to
researchers and practitioners across health and social care, public policy and
management, and the voluntary sector more generally.
Covid-19: Biomedical Perspectives 2022-06-01 Covid-19: Biomedical Perspectives,
Volume 50 in the Methods in Microbiology series highlights new advances in the
field, with this new volume presenting interesting chapters written by an
international board of authors. Individual chapters in this new release include
Sensitive methods for detection of SARS-CoV-2 RNA, Treatment of COVID-19 using
Chinese herbal medicine, Understanding how SARS-CoV-2 is evolving and its impact
on COVID-19 animal models and vaccine evaluation, Methods in machine learning to
identify COVID-19 literature, COVID-19 seasonal behavior and the mutational
landscape of the SARS-CoV-2 virus, CRISPR use in Diagnosis and Therapy for
COVID-19, and much more. Provides the authority and expertise of leading
contributors from an international board of authors Presents the latest release in
Methods of Microbiology serials Updated release includes the latest information on
Covid-19: Biomedical Perspectives
Challenges in Economic Policy, Business and Management in the COVID-19 Era Anna
Ujwary-Gil 2022-01-01 The COVID-19 pandemic has made it necessary to redefine the
most significant challenges faced by individual economies and society today. It
contributed to the change of contemporary social, technological and economic
trends, the effects of which will indeed be the subject of many scientific studies
in the coming years. As the pandemic progresses, it promotes reflection and
summaries of the consequences of behaviors or omissions in each country. One of
them is a synthetic presentation of ten lessons from the pandemic (Gorynia, 2021),
which the professor accurately diagnoses in the economic context: 1) the pandemic
as a non-economic (sanitary-medical) shock that caused the economic, social and
political crisis; 2) the pandemic as a "black swan", an unpredictable threat of
high species gravity, but requiring anticipation to minimize its harmful effects
in the future; 3) determining the causes of the appearance of the virus determines
different preventive actions for future threats; 4) resilience as the foundation
of long-term economic efficiency; 5) the set of measures to counteract the harmful
effects of a pandemic should not be unified but adapted to the specificity of the
facilities it is to affect; 6) the world economy as a system of vessels connected
with its positive and negative consequences; 7) the pandemic highlighted the role
of coordination of international cooperation; the shortcomings of globalization
must be overcome by fairly sharing the positive fruits of international
cooperation and resilience aimed at diversifying supplies; 8) economic policy
pursued by individual states with a view to preventing the effects of the economic
crisis caused by a pandemic cannot be voluntary; 9) the pandemic has sharpened the
perception of the shortcomings of contemporary economic, social and political
systems and prompts the questioning of certain pillars of the market economy
(e.g., homo oeconomicus, individual and global rationality, private and state
property, canons of monetary, fiscal, budgetary or industrial policy); 10) the
pandemic increases the pressure on systemic and holistic thinking taking into
account green economic development, saving energy, water and other resources,
using renewable energy sources, avoiding wastage of resources, paying attention to
social inequalities in the world, regions and countries, solving poverty problems,
and social exclusion. This monograph is partially a response to the in-depth
issues covered in these lessons. The authors of individual chapters challenge
contemporary topics relating to the COVID-19 pandemic, industry and interorganizational cooperation, pro-environmental, resilient, and innovative
organizations. The monograph consists of three parts. The first part (PART 1)
covers an overview of very recent research, considering the impact of COVID-19 on
the economy, industries, and business. The article by Anna Ujwara-Gil and Bianka
Godlewska-Dzioboń deals with, among others, the issues relating to pandemic
impacts on the slowdown in the functioning of the construction, electric
automotive, and water industries. Also, it affects the tourist industry, where
countries are starting to pay attention to the resource-saving green economy and
problems of professional exclusion in the pandemic era. In another article, Maria
Czech refers to the influence of public debt on the volatility of spreads during
the COVID-19 pandemic. This research is part of the study on the use of sovereign
credit default swap spreads to assess a country's credit risk, which may be
distorted in a pandemic period. It is undisputed that the COVID-19 pandemic has a
global dimension. The crisis resulting from disorders such as in value chains has
caused industry to slow down. The Czech luxury fashion industry is no exception.
As Radka MacGregor Pelikánová points out, COVID-19 has turned out to be a threat
to its development.. Leading Czech luxury fashion companies withdrew to a passive
role and felt the negative consequences of the pandemic. As the Author points out,
few have engaged in corporate social responsibility and showed ingenuity, which
increases their chances of survival in the future. In other studies, Tereza
Horáková and Kateřina Maršíková identified factors influencing the environment of
effective knowledge exchange in SMEs, which in the era of hybrid work during
COVID-19, is particularly important. The second part of the monograph (PART 2)
includes two studies on the photovoltaic cell industry in China from the
perspective of comparative and intra-industry advantage. As a significant player
in the global trade scene and various value chains, China is a fascinating subject
of research undertaken by Paweł Brusilo and Bogusława Drelich-Skulska. The results
of the first article demonstrate the success of the Chinese industry in terms of
growth potential, competitiveness, and development opportunities thanks to
effective state support and favorable market forces. As the authors point out, the
Chinese solar cell industry has not been studied so far in the context of
comparative advantage and the new structural economy. The results show the way for
other countries to consider or develop innovative industries, such as renewable
energy and solar energy. In the second article, Paweł Brusilo examines the topic
of the Belt and Road Initiative in the context of the Chinese photovoltaic cell
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industry, energy transition policy, identification of modern intra-industry trade
patterns and opportunities for this industry, which is characterized by
significant state interventionism. The considerations in this article may inspire
EU countries to deepen economic and trade cooperation in the export and import of
solar cells with China. On the other hand, Joanna Kurowska-Pysz has undertaken the
analysis of the cooperation conditions within the innovative processes of
representatives of science, business, the legislative, and economic environment
cooperating on the capital market. The Author focused on the motivators, barriers,
but also the search for an effective form of development of intersectoral
cooperation enabling the exchange of knowledge and experience, learning, including
the flow of personnel between sectors, joint organization of conferences,
seminars, training, and implementation of research projects constituting the basis
of innovative processes, or the diagnosis of network relationships. The model
proposed by the Author will surely inspire other researchers. The third part of
the monograph (PART 3) includes articles referring, inter alia, to the proenvironmental organizational culture of enterprises. Katarzyna Piwowar-Sulej, as
an advocate of this valuable orientation today, has shown that organizations are
interested in developing pro-ecological behavior and are aware of their impact on
the natural environment. The article is in line with the global trend focused on
the sustainable, ecological, and green economy enterprises operating in this
trend, not only because of COVID-19. Taking action to develop a pro-ecological
organizational culture, taking care of the natural environment is not only a moral
and ethical requirement but also an obligation for the future generation. This
part also includes an article by Piotr Tomszys and Bartosz Grucza, who present an
inspiring model of organizational resilience and an attempt to operationalize it.
The organizational resilience model proposed by the Authors is in line with the
growing interest in the analyzes and measurement of the enterprises' resilience.
The conceptualization and measurement of economic resilience can inspire other
researchers to further research in this area. The COVID-19 pandemic, as an
unpredictable and destructive shock, might be a unique opportunity to verify the
developed model, as the authors point out. The last article deals with the issue
of innovative management and its measurement based on a proprietary tool developed
by Magdalena Gorzelany-Dziadkowiec. The considerations undertaken by the Author
are a reliable starting point for further research concerning the impact of
COVID-19 on the organization's functioning, the development of innovative
management, changes in work processes, and interpersonal relations in the era of
increasingly dominant digital technology and skills to use it. The editors
profoundly thank all the Authors for their valuable contribution to this monograph
and cooperation in its co-creation. We address our grateful thanks to all the
Reviewers for their insightful evaluation and high standards of their work. These
special thanks go to (in alphabetical order) Barbara Błaszczyk Institute of
Economics, Polish Academy of Sciences; Justyna Bugaj, Jagiellonian University;
Anna Fornalczyk, COMPER Fornalczyk and Wspólnicy; Marta Gancarczyk, Jagiellonian
University; Anna Maria Lis, Gdańsk University of Technology; Andrzej Lis, Nicolaus
Copernicus University; Mieczysław Morawski, Warsaw University of Technology; Paweł
Pisany, Institute of Economics, Polish Academy of Sciences; Natalia R. Potoczek,
Institute of Economics, Polish Academy of Sciences. We also thank Paweł Japoł for
his thorough proofreading of this monograph.
WHO technical consultation on oxygen access scale-up for COVID-19 2021-07-14
Handbook of Research on Challenges for Human Resource Management in the COVID-19
Era Figueiredo, Paula Cristina Nunes 2022-06-10 The importance of people in
organizations has been growing in the organizational environment over the last
decades. Digital transformation, artificial intelligence, and sustainability have
already reinforced the role of people as a differentiating element for the success
and survival of organizations. These phenomena alone are already challenging for
people. There is a consensus that the world of work as we knew before the pandemic
will not return. Human resource management (HRM) practices must prepare
organizations for the future of work. The Handbook of Research on Challenges for
Human Resource Management in the COVID-19 Era analyzes state-of-the-art HRM in a
digital transformation context and investigates the factors that promote more
learning and development dynamics in organizational contexts. It also evaluates
the impact of HRM policies on individuals, organizations, and societies. Covering
topics such as corporate social responsibility, job satisfaction, and electronic
performance monitoring, this major reference work is a crucial resource for
leaders from public and private companies, human resource professionals,
specialists, students and educators of higher education, researchers, and
academicians.
Emerging Applications of 3D Printing During CoVID 19 Pandemic Kamalpreet Sandhu
2021-07-29 This book presents various practical breakthroughs of 3D printing (3DP)
technologies in developing different types of tool and gadgets to be used against
COVID-19 pandemic. It presents multidisciplinary aspects of 3DP technology in
social, medical, administration, and scientific areas. This book presents stateof-the-art applications of 3DP technology in the development of PPE, ventilators,
respiratory equipments, and customized drugs. It provides a comprehensive
collection of the technical notes, research designs, literature prospective, and
clinical applications of 3DP technologies to effectively deal with the COVID-19
pandemic. This book will be beneficial for the medical professionals, pharmacists,
manufacturing enterprises, and young scholars in understanding the real potential
of 3DP technologies in aiding humans-based activities against the COVID-19 crisis.
Having interdisciplinary applications in applied science, this book will also be
useful for wide range of academicians, research scholars and industry
stakeholders.
2021 Global food policy report: Transforming food systems after COVID-19
International Food Policy Research Institute (IFPRI) 2021-04-13 The coronavirus
pandemic has upended local, national, and global food systems, and put the
Sustainable Development Goals further out of reach. But lessons from the world’s
response to the pandemic can help address future shocks and contribute to food
system change. In the 2021 Global Food Policy Report, IFPRI researchers and other
food policy experts explore the impacts of the pandemic and government policy
responses, particularly for the poor and disadvantaged, and consider what this
means for transforming our food systems to be healthy, resilient, efficient,
sustainable, and inclusive. Chapters in the report look at balancing health and
economic policies, promoting healthy diets and nutrition, strengthening social
protection policies and inclusion, integrating natural resource protection into
food sector policies, and enhancing the contribution of the private sector.
Regional sections look at the diverse experiences around the world, and a special
section on finance looks at innovative ways of funding food system transformation.
Critical questions addressed include: - Who felt the greatest impact from falling
incomes and food system disruptions caused by the pandemic? - How can countries
find an effective balance among health, economic, and social policies in the face
of crisis? - How did lockdowns affect diet quality and quantity in rural and urban
areas? - Do national social protection systems such as cash transfers have the
capacity to protect poor and vulnerable groups in a global crisis? - Can better
integration of agricultural and ecosystem polices help prevent the next pandemic?
- How did companies accelerate ongoing trends in digitalization and integration to
keep food supply chains moving? - What different challenges did the pandemic spark
in Asia, Africa, and Latin America and how did these regions respond?
Energy Transition, Climate Change, and COVID-19 Fateh Belaïd 2021-12-06 This
volume analyzes the impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic on energy transition and
resource-solutions-corona

climate change from an economic perspective. Since its emergence in early 2020,
the COVID-19 pandemic has had a powerful effect on multiple facets of the global
economy. The unknown scope and duration of the pandemic and its associated
economic shocks have made energy security and the process of clean energy
transition highly unpredictable. To combat this, this edited volume presents a
wide range of theoretical and empirical research at the nexus of the COVID-19
pandemic and energy, resource, and environmental economics. Chapters focus on four
major themes: the impact of crises on energy security, the role of resilient
energy systems in society, the challenges of clean energy transition, and economic
impacts of COVID-19 on climate change. Providing rigorous analysis of an evolving
situation that will continue to impact the global energy market, this volume will
be of interest to researchers and students of energy economics, environmental
economics, and resource economics as well as policy professionals involved in
climate change and energy transition.
Quality of Healthcare in the Aftermath of the COVID-19 Pandemic Moumtzoglou,
Anastasius 2021-12-10 The COVID-19 pandemic has put massive stress on healthcare
professionals’ formal training, their creed to do no harm, and the patient safety
movement. COVID-19 affects all aspects of daily life and healthcare’s
organizational culture and values. Healthcare institutions experience absenteeism,
change in commerce patterns, and interrupted supply/delivery in this context. It
has also revealed the extensive amounts of data needed for population health
management, as well as the opportunities afforded by mainstreaming telehealth and
virtual care capabilities, thus making the implementation of health IT essential
in the post-pandemic era. Quality of Healthcare in the Aftermath of the COVID-19
Pandemic clarifies how healthcare professionals might provide their services
differently than treating a patient through its vicinity with multiple providers.
It examines the notion that healthcare education requires a pack of healthcare
workers from varied educational backgrounds and training levels for the nuances of
a disease. Covering topics such as blockchain technology, power density analysis,
and supply chain, this book is a valuable resource for undergraduate and extended
degree program students, graduate students of healthcare quality and health
services management, healthcare managers, health professionals, researchers,
professors, and academicians.
Global Perspectives on Change Management and Leadership in the Post-COVID-19 Era
Al-Aali, Ebtihaj 2021-04-02 The COVID-19 pandemic is the largest global health
crisis that we have faced since World War II. The greatest challenge for
organizations was to establish a clear vision for a quick change that needs to be
shared with employees in a way that is both understandable and inspiring. The year
2020 is a time of global change where leaders need to fulfill the change
management role with decisions made efficiently and sustainably. To understand the
impact of the pandemic on organizations, researchers will need to trace leadership
development and change management in the Post-COVID-19 Era. These studies will
help to present the different types of leadership roles, policies, and strategies
for business transformation in the time of crisis. Global Perspectives on Change
Management and Leadership in the Post-COVID-19 Era highlights the global
perspectives of COVID-19’s impact on change management and leadership and presents
the lessons learned and opportunities afforded to promote new strategies and
develop better practices within the field. The chapters report on case studies and
real-life challenges faced by organizations in countries across the globe. This
book covers important topics such as business sustainability, newfound challenges
in the workplace, adaptive performance, success factors within organizations,
corporate governance, and more. This is a valuable reference work for managers,
executives, practitioners, researchers, students, academicians, stakeholders,
business leaders, and anyone interested in leadership styles and the management of
change during and after the COVID-19 pandemic.
AI-Powered IoT for COVID-19 Fadi Al-Turjman 2020-12-10 The Internet of Things
(IoT) has made revolutionary advances in the utility grid as we know it. Among
these advances, intelligent medical services are gaining much interest. The use of
Artificial Intelligence (AI) is increasing day after day in fighting one of the
most significant viruses, COVID-19. The purpose of this book is to present the
detailed recent exploration of AI and IoT in the COVID-19 pandemic and similar
applications. The integrated AI and IoT paradigm is widely used in most medical
applications, as well as in sectors that deal with transacting data every day.
This book can be used by computer science undergraduate and postgraduate students;
researchers and practitioners; and city administrators, policy makers, and
government regulators. It presents a smart and up-to-date model for COVID-19 and
similar applications. Novel architectural and medical use cases in the smart city
project are the core aspects of this book. The wide variety of topics it presents
offers readers multiple perspectives on a variety of disciplines. Prof. Dr. Fadi
Al-Turjman received his PhD in computer science from Queen’s University, Kingston,
Ontario, Canada, in 2011. He is a full professor and research center director at
Near East University, Nicosia, Cyprus.
Advances in Data Science and Intelligent Data Communication Technologies for
COVID-19 Aboul-Ella Hassanien 2021-07-23 This book presents the emerging
developments in intelligent computing, machine learning, and data mining. It also
provides insights on communications, network technologies, and the Internet of
things. It offers various insights on the role of the Internet of things against
COVID-19 and its potential applications. It provides the latest cloud computing
improvements and advanced computing and addresses data security and privacy to
secure COVID-19 data.
2021 Global food policy report: Transforming food systems after COVID-19: Synopsis
International Food Policy Research Institute (IFPRI) 2021-04-13 The coronavirus
pandemic has upended local, national, and global food systems, and put the
Sustainable Development Goals further out of reach. But lessons from the world’s
response to the pandemic can help address future shocks and contribute to food
system change. In the 2021 Global Food Policy Report, IFPRI researchers and other
food policy experts explore the impacts of the pandemic and government policy
responses, particularly for the poor and disadvantaged, and consider what this
means for transforming our food systems to be healthy, resilient, efficient,
sustainable, and inclusive. Chapters in the report look at balancing health and
economic policies, promoting healthy diets and nutrition, strengthening social
protection policies and inclusion, integrating natural resource protection into
food sector policies, and enhancing the contribution of the private sector.
Regional sections look at the diverse experiences around the world, and a special
section on finance looks at innovative ways of funding food system transformation.
Critical questions addressed include: - Who felt the greatest impact from falling
incomes and food system disruptions caused by the pandemic? - How can countries
find an effective balance among health, economic, and social policies in the face
of crisis? - How did lockdowns affect diet quality and quantity in rural and urban
areas? - Do national social protection systems such as cash transfers have the
capacity to protect poor and vulnerable groups in a global crisis? - Can better
integration of agricultural and ecosystem polices help prevent the next pandemic?
- How did companies accelerate ongoing trends in digitalization and integration to
keep food supply chains moving? - What different challenges did the pandemic spark
in Asia, Africa, and Latin America and how did these regions respond?
Psychological Insights for Understanding COVID-19 and Families, Parents, and
Children Marc H. Bornstein 2020-12-14 With specially commissioned introductions
from international experts, the Psychological Insights for Understanding COVID-19
series draws together previously published chapters on key themes in psychological
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2021, 10 papers from 17 submissions were accepted for publication. They focus on
Image-to-Image Translation particularly for low-dose or low-resolution settings;
Model Compactness and Compression; Domain Adaptation and Transfer Learning;
Active, Continual and Meta-Learning.
Handbook of Research on Library Response to the COVID-19 Pandemic Holland, Barbara
2021-03-19 Since the spread of COVID-19, conferences have been canceled, schools
have closed, and libraries around the world are facing difficult decisions on
which services to offer and how, ranging from minimal restrictions to full
closures. Depending on the country, state, or city, a government may have a
different approach, sometimes ordering the closure of all institutions, others
indicating that it’s business as usual, and others simply leaving decisions up to
library directors. All libraries worldwide have been affected, from university
libraries to public library systems and national libraries. Throughout these
closures, libraries continue to provide services to their communities, which has
led to an emerging area of research on library services, new emerging
technologies, and the advancements made to libraries during this global health
crisis. The Handbook of Research on Library Response to the COVID-19 Pandemic
consists of chapters that contain essential library services and emerging research
and technology that evolved and/or has continued during the COVID-19 pandemic, as
well as the challenges and opportunities that have been undertaken as a result.
The chapters provide in-depth research, surveys, and information on areas such as
remote working, machine learning, data management, and the role of information
during COVID-19. This book is a valuable reference tool for practitioners,
stakeholders, researchers, academicians, and students who are interested in the
current state of libraries during a pandemic and the future outlook.
Navigating beyond COVID-19 Recovery in the MENA Region OECD 2022-07-14 Navigating
beyond COVID-19: Recovery in the MENA Region reflects on the impacts of the
COVID-19 crisis on MENA countries and the potential changes it may bring to their
reform agendas. It addresses not only the ongoing effects of the crisis, but also
examines long-term consequences and identifies emerging new trends.

science that engage with people’s unprecedented experience of the pandemic. This
volume collects chapters that address prominent issues and challenges presented by
the SARS-CoV-2 pandemic to families, parents, and children. A new introduction
from Marc H. Bornstein reviews how disasters are known to impact families,
parents, and children and explores traditional and novel responsibilities of
parents and their effects on child growth and development. It examines parenting
at this time, detailing consequences for home life and economies that the pandemic
has triggered; considers child discipline and abuse during the pandemic; and makes
recommendations that will support families in terms of multilevel interventions at
family, community, and national and international levels. The selected chapters
elucidate key themes including children’s worry, stress and parenting, positive
parenting programs, barriers which constrain population-level impact of prevention
programs, and the importance of culturally adapting evidence-based family
intervention programs. Featuring theory and research on key topics germane to the
global pandemic, the Psychological Insights for Understanding COVID-19 series
offers thought-provoking reading for professionals, students, academics, policy
makers, and parents concerned with the psychological consequences of COVID-19 for
individuals, families, and society.
Domain Adaptation and Representation Transfer, and Affordable Healthcare and AI
for Resource Diverse Global Health Shadi Albarqouni 2021-09-23 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the Third MICCAI Workshop on Domain
Adaptation and Representation Transfer, DART 2021, and the First MICCAI Workshop
on Affordable Healthcare and AI for Resource Diverse Global Health, FAIR 2021,
held in conjunction with MICCAI 2021, in September/October 2021. The workshops
were planned to take place in Strasbourg, France, but were held virtually due to
the COVID-19 pandemic. DART 2021 accepted 13 papers from the 21 submissions
received. The workshop aims at creating a discussion forum to compare, evaluate,
and discuss methodological advancements and ideas that can improve the
applicability of machine learning (ML)/deep learning (DL) approaches to clinical
setting by making them robust and consistent across different domains. For FAIR
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